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P.O. Box 600478     Tax ID: 26-0715764 

Saint Paul, MN 55106                                                                                     

 

July 14, 2015 

 

Dear Sheeso: 

 

The Board of Directors of Galore: Professional Hmong Women’s Network thank you for your 

donation of items consisting of the bow tie and soul lock belt valuing $84.98 for our silent 

auction. For a decade, Galore has been supporting the economic transformation of Hmong 

women’s lives through personal and professional growth. We couldn’t have had the successes we 

had without the generosity of gifts from businesses like XIXOmenswear. 

 

Started by several Hmong women entrepreneurs seeking ways to sustain their businesses, 

committed volunteers have continued to coordinate learning opportunities and networking 

sessions which have reached hundreds of women and men in the areas of career, family, 

education, and health.  We envision a world in which women shape a vital economic landscape 

for themselves and their families. 

 

Your donation towards furthering our mission truly appreciated. Please retain this letter with our 

Tax ID for your reference as verification of your gift to us. We look forward to a continued 

partnership with you in the future. In closing, please do not hesitate to contact us with any 

questions or concerns.  We can be reached at (612) 567-4964 or via email at 

galoreboard@gmail.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Xiong & Pang Yang 

Board Co-Chairs 

 


